
On Friday 11 April students from years 4 to 7 

attended the combined Anzac Day Service 

with East Narrogin and St Matthews Primary 

Schools at the Memorial Park. 

Congratulations to the following winners from the Assembly on the Thursday of last 
term.  
Voluntary Contributions Voucher - Corner family.  
Aussie of the Month -  Alex Isaacs (for helping out at Breakfast Club) 
Caught being Friendly - Cade Bolton, Jacob Daniels & Maddi Turner each  
received 5 NPS dollars. 

Head Boys and Head Girls 
Congratulations to Carter Wilson and 
Elli Bishop for being elected Head 
Boy and Head Girl for Year 7, and 
Dan Wiese and Maddi West for being 
elected for Year 6. 
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Dan Wiese, Maddi West, Carter Wilson & Elli 

Bishop. Head Boys and Girls 2014 

Caitlynn, Dan & Maddi laying a wreath at 

the Community Anzac Day Service on 25 

Through our Changing Health Acting To-
gether Programme we have been very fo-
cussed on resilience. While we will be rein-
forcing the resilience messages consistently 
we are now moving our focus to Road 
Safety. In class students will be looking at 
many aspects of road safety including  

Pedestrian Safety, Passenger Safety and 
Safety on Wheels. In Performing Arts,  

students will be working in groups to create 
their own Road Safety Videos and puppet 
shows. Each week we will feature an article 
in the newsletter to help us all become more 
road safety aware. 

CHAT NEWS - MRS TYLER-TOURLE 



Learn resuscitation and first aid for young  

children 

 

The Royal Life Saving Heartbeat Club resusci-

tation course is coming to Narrogin on Tues-

day June 10
th

 2014 from 9am-12noon. 

The course is specifically designed for parents 

with young children.  The course covers resus-

citation skills and common child injuries such 

as choking, burns, scolds and drowning. 

Cost is $20 per participant, places are limited 

and booking is essential.  To register your in-

terest or for further enquiries contact Jo Pas-

coe at Primary Health on 9881 0385 or email  

joanna.pascoe@health.wa.gov.au  

COMMUNITY NEWS 

Temporary Closure of  Dental 

Therapy    Centre 

The Dental Therapy Centre at the 

Narrogin Primary School will be 

closing for Term 2 of 2014. The 

Dental Therapist is taking Long 

Service Leave and at this stage 

there is no relief staff available. The 

closest Dental Therapy Centre in the 

case of an emergency is Katanning 

and they can be contacted on 9821 

1734 or 0400 612 364. 

This week’s roster; 

Thursday     1 May       Janine Dewing 

Friday        2           Help Needed 

Monday       5              Jo Aitchison 

Tuesday      6              Help Needed 

Wednesday  7             Kylie Donner 

Thursday     8              Kylie Bradford 

Friday          9              Sharon Ward 

Reminder - there has been a price rise 

on some items, if you can please refer 

to the new menu which was sent home 

on the last week of Term 1. This is also 

on the website. Students must place 

their orders in their class baskets. 

 

 

Check out our website:www.narroginprimaryschool.wa.edu.au 

CHAPLAIN CHAT CANTEEN NEWS  

DENTAL NEWS  

P&C NEWS 

Reminder to get your Lap-a-thon 
sponsorship forms and money to 
your child's teacher by this Friday 2  
May. 

Quiz Night Friday 23 May tables of 
8 tickets $10 per person. Tickets will 
be available from the Front Office on 
Monday. Get in quick to grab your 
table. 

MOTHERS DAY STALL 

The senior students will be running 

a Mother’s Day stall, on Thursday 

8 & Friday  9 May. Teachers will 

be supplied with a timetable. Stu-

dents can view the posters around 

the school for various ideas.  

There will be a range of affordable 

gifts for students to purchase. 

Prices will range from $3 to $6. 

Any unsold items will be available 

to purchase on Friday lunch time in 

the library. 

Southern Wheatbelt Primary Health 

Service 

Aboriginal Childhood Influenza  

Vaccination Clinic 

For WA children 6 months to 4 years  

(must be under 5 years of age) 

Open Clinic – No Appointment 

 Necessary 

Venue: Southern Wheatbelt Primary 
Health Service 

Williams Road, Narrogin 

Date: Wednesday 7 May 2014  

9am – 12pm  

For more information about the FREE 
influenza vaccine please contact your 
local GP or your local Community 

Nurse 

Southern Wheatbelt Primary Health 

Service 

Childhood Influenza  

Vaccination Clinic 

For WA children 6 months to 4 years  

(must be under 5 years of age) 

By Appointment Only  

Venue: Southern Wheatbelt  

Primary Health Service 

Williams Road, Narrogin 

Date: Thursday 8 May 2014  

9am – 12pm and 2pm – 4pm 

Appointments Phone: 98810385 

For more information about the FREE  

influenza vaccine please  

contact your local GP or your local  

Community Nurse 

Lunch Time Art – masks 

The girls who came in had a wonder-
ful time doing their masks, they were 
able to finish them by the end of term 
and take them home for the holidays. 
Next Lunch Time Activities will be 
starting soon. This is for year 4 and 
up. 

UNIFORM SHOP 

Reminder the uniform shop is open 
on the 2nd and 4th Friday of each 
month. There are still some size 16 
uniforms going cheap. 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

Narrogin Squash Club  

Junior Pennants Competition 9yrs + 

commencing Wednesday 7 May  

5.30pm at Narrogin Leisure Centre 

Professional Junior Coaching Session 

Wednesday 21 May 5.30pm at NLC 

for more information contact 

Anthony Howe 98811718/0429106120 

Andrew Pratt 98813732 


